
 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter 14th November 2024 
Forthcoming Dates 
 
This half term is always a very busy one at school, with lots going on in the run up to 
Christmas.  As such, I thought it would be useful to give you advance notice of some of the 
events that will be happening.  Further information will follow nearer each event. 
 
Thursday 12th December – Joint Y3 and Y4 performance (10:15am and 2:15pm) 
 
Friday 13th December – Joint Y1 and Y2 performance (10:15am and 2:15pm) 
 
Monday 16th December – Christmas lunch 
 
Monday 16th December – Reception Performance at 2:30pm 
 
Tuesday 17th December (am) Y3 and Y4 to attend The Magical Adventures of Peter Pan at 
The Auditorium, Liverpool M and S Bank Arena 
 
Tuesday 17th December – Joint Y5 and Y6 performance (10:15am and 2:15pm) 
 
Wednesday 18th December – Nursery, Reception, Y1 and Y2 Christmas parties. 
 
Thursday 19th December – Y3 to Y6 Christmas parties 
 
Thursday 19th December – Last day of term for 2-year-olds and Nursery 
 
Friday 20th December – School closes at 2pm. 
 
As you can see, this year’s Christmas performances will be slightly different for Years 1 to 6, 
with two classes joining together to present a joint performance, which will be performed 
twice on the same day.   
 
As usual, children will be able to come to school wearing their own choice of clothes on the 
day of their parties.  We will be requesting a voluntary contribution of £1 per child to cover 
the cost of food and drink.  
 
Thank you for your continued support and I look forward to seeing many of you in school 
over the coming weeks. 
 
J Taylor, Principal.    


